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Chair Bynum and Representative Moore-Green: 
 
Representative Moore-Green offered during the House Judiciary Hearing on May 28, 2020- 
 
“Comment/ question to be answered post meeting.  The testing is in accordance with OHA and CDC 
guidelines.  In northern Marion County the testing has been adjusted to address the persistent 
outbreaks.  Would you please reconsider testing protocol.  Thank you” 
 
The Department of Corrections has the following response to the comment- 
 
The Department of Corrections (DOC) is as well following the OHA and CDC guidelines as they 
are revised. Much like medical providers in the community, DOC is using the recommendations 
from our medical doctors and Infectious Disease Specialist to decide the appropriate course of 
action regarding testing, and providing medical treatment to patients. 
 
We hope the information is helpful and appreciate the opportunity to respond.  
 


